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Dear FNU Family,

As another academic year draws to a close, |
want to take a moment to express my heartfelt
congratulations to all our students for your
commitment and hard work during the final
exams. Your dedication and perseverance are
truly commendable, and | hope you now enjoy a
well-deserved holiday. Use this time to recharge,
spend time with loved ones, and reflect on your
accomplishments.

For those aspiring to join our College of Medicine,
Nursing, and Health Sciences (CMNHS), a reminder
that applications for Semester 1, 2025, will close
on 30 November. This is a fantastic opportunity
to begin or continue your journey in the health
sciences, contributing to vital fields that serve
our communities. If you or someone you know is
interested, do not miss this chance to apply and
become part of a globally recognised institution.

Looking ahead, | am excited to share that the FNU
Roadshow will kick off at the beginning of 2025.
This initiative will take our university to communities
across the country, showcasing the diverse range of
programmes we offer.

The Roadshow will be held at the following locations:
Nausori Town, Navua, Sigatoka Town, Nadi Town,
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Lautoka City, Ba Town, Tavua Town, Labasa and

Rakiraki Town and will run from 11 January to O
February 2025.

Whether you are interested in trades, technical
fields, academic disciplines, or lifelong learning
opportunities, FNU has something for everyone.
We are committed to supporting education and skill
development for individuals from all walks of life,
and we look forward to connecting with you during
the roadshow.

| would also like to congratulate our students who will
be graduatingintheupcoming Decembergraduation
which will be held from the 10 -12 December at the
Vodafone Arena. This milestone is a testament to
your hard work and determination; we are incredibly
proud of your achievements and cannot wait to see
you in your well-deserved graduation gowns.

As we head into the final weeks of the year, |
encourage everyone to stay focused and make the
most of this productive season. Thank you for being
an integral part of the FNU community. Be Blessed!
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